APPENDIX 2
Kerry Mullings

From: Sarah Welch

Sent: 10 December 2009 16:30

To: Liquor Licensing

Cc: Dolores Nelfany

Subject: RE: Yellz Sports Club, Old Hawne Lane, Halesowen

| am making a representation based on the complaint that we received in February 2008.

----- Original Message---—

From: Kerry Mullings On Behalf Of Liquor Licensing
Sent: 10 December 2009 16:27
To: Sarah Welch

Subject: RE: Yeltz Sports Club, Old Hawne Lane, Halesowen

Sorry Sarah can 1 just clarify that you are stilf objecting to the licence?
Thanks

Kerry

From:  Sarah Welch

Sent: 10 December 2009 16:15

To: Liquor Licensing

Cc: Dolores Neflany

Subject: FW: Yeltz Sports Club, Old Hawne Lane, Halesowen

After my telephone conversation today with Kerry Mullings, | have been able to contact the applicant, namely
Mr D Jones using his mobile phone number who stated that he intends to have discos and live bands on
occasions of not more than five times per year. The bands bring their own equipment including speakers, the
volume of which will be managed at the premises. Mr Jones was aware of the previous noise complaint but
stated that it was from a fund raising event and was aware of the front doors being open during the
entertainment but assures me that it was an isolated incident. Therefore the conditions stated in my previous
attached email should be considered by the commitlee.

Regards

Sarah Welch
Senior Environmental Health Officer
Food and Occupational Safety

sarah.welch@dudley.gov.uk
B 4653

----- Original Message-----
From:  Sarah Welch
Sent: 10 December 2009 15:32
To: Liguor Licensing
Cc: Dolores Nellany
Subject: Yeltz Sports Club, Old Hawne Lane, Halesowen

It has not been possible to gain access into the premises despite numerous telephone
attempts being made by myself. | also believe that the premises operates in the evening
after normal working hours. However | would like to make the following representation.

There was a complaint reported in February 2008 alleging noise nuisance from music and
behavioural nuisance from customers drinking in the front car park. At the time of the
incident the complainant reported that the external doors and windows were open during
the entertainment.

Therefore for the above reasons above | would ask the committee to consider the following
1



conditions:

e During programmed entertainments, ensure the external doors are kept in the closed
position except for access and egress.

e During programmed entertainments, ensure the windows are kept in the closed
position.

o Notices shouid be erected on exit doors asking customers to leave quietly.

Regards

Sarah Welch
Senior Environmental Health Officer
Food and Occupational Safety

sarah.welch@dudley.gov.uk
B 4653



